
 
 

Prize Giving – Thursday 24 September 2015 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
I write to confirm that School will end at 3.50 pm on Thursday 24 September, as 
notified in the Head Master’s invitation to Prize Giving sent on the 17 July, so we can 
prepare for Prize Giving.   
 
There will be no homework club or other after school activities on that day. 
 
All pupils are required to attend the School’s Prize Giving in the Cathedral that 
evening, except members of Year 7 unless they are in the Choir.   
Years 8-13 should report to the back yard by 6.45 pm.  
Prize winners, members of the Choir and Prefects with Cathedral duties, who have 
been briefed regarding their specific arrangements, do not report to the yard and 
should go straight to the Cathedral.   
 
Full school uniform is to be worn. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
G Lloyd 
Deputy Head Master 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


